After hearing all our panelists, you can see there are various opinions about this evening subject. Although we each
need to come up with our own conclusion, one thing is clear, we do need to continue our efforts and involvement for
supporting, caring and helping those still living in Iran.

Before we end, we would like to thank our panelists: Mr. Menashe Amir from Israel , Mrs. Roya Hakakian from
N.Y., Mr. Sam Kermanian, Los Angeles , Dr. Meir Litvak, Isreal, - Dr. David Menashri, Israel Mr. Hamid Sabi
London and Mrs. Shirin Talehakimi, Los angeles. Most of our panelist have donated their time this evening, thank
you and thanks for giving back to the community. Your time and efforts are greatly appreciated

This evening program would not have been possible without our sponsors listed in the program.

On behalf of the board of the Women of Vision, we would like to thank you all for your financial support.

We would also like to thank those who have donated their services for this evening event.

Last but not lease, we would like to thank the Iranian Jewish Women Organization for their generous support. And
we thank you for keeping the this organization alive for so many years.

And to the audience, thanks for being here tonight, good evening, Liela Tov va Shabeh shomah bechair becher.



